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REPRESENTS AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE TO FOREIGN COMPANIES
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Iraqi News Agency (14 August 2024)

 

The head of the Parliamentary Finance Committee, Atwan Al-Atwani, confirmed to the delegation 
of the US Embassy in Baghdad, today, Wednesday, that the Triennial Budget represents an 
important message to foreign companies.

The media office of the head of the Parliamentary Finance Committee said in a statement received 
by the Iraqi News Agency (INA): that "The head of the Parliamentary Finance Committee, Atwan Al-
Atwani, received the delegation of the US Embassy in Baghdad, headed by the Minister 
Plenipotentiary for Economic and Commercial Affairs, Julie Jules."

According to the statement "Al-Atwani reviewed during the meeting the financial and monetary 
situation in the country, and the role of the Finance Committee in monitoring the implementation 
of the General Budget Law, especially the paragraphs related to maximizing non-oil revenues or 
those supporting the private sector and investment."

Click for more.
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